
FAQ n.117063

FAQs:
Considerations “at the departure airport”, Passenger Health Safety - COVID-19, Passengers

Question:
Can I take my sanitizing gel on board? Is it possible to exceed the 100 ml security limit?

Answer:
You can carry, in accordance to the security rules, liquids/gels  in individual containers with a
capacity of 100 ml or less, all of them shall be contained in a transparent re-sealable plastic
bag which capacity shall not exceed one litre.

However, due to COVID, some authorities have allowed for additional and temporary
exemptions with regard to the carriage of sanitizer gels / liquids. Therefore, if you intend to take
sanitizing gels in the amount exceeding the standard restrictions, please contact the airport of
your departure or the airline you are flying with to obtain updated detailed information on the
applicable regulations.
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Link:
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